
 

 

Year Six Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 1 

Celebrations from last half 

term 

 

We explored our futures: thinking about careers we 

could do when we grow up, as well as exploring the 
University of Nottingham.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

We have begun preparing for SATs – working hard to 
develop our arithmetic and reasoning skills in Maths.  

PE this half term 

 

Year 6 has their P.E. lessons on a Thursday and should 
come to school wearing full P.E. Kit: Black or navy plain 

shorts or tracksuit bottoms; a plain white t-shirt; a 
plain navy sweatshirt or hoodie (no logos) if needed; 
and trainers / plimsolls.  

 
P.E this term will be outdoors (weather permitting).  

 

Key dates for Year 6 

 

 

This term is busy with Preparation for SATs. SATs week 
begins on 12th May. Please support your child at home 

as much as you can in the run up to this period. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Homework 

 

SATs Revision: Throughout the term, Year 6 will 

regularly be sent home with Maths, Grammar and 
Reading revision in preparation for their SATs. Please 

continue to revise from any previous resources sent 
home, as well as remembering the wealth of resources on 

Showbie.  

Reading at home 

 

 

Reading- Please read with your child at least 3 times a 
week. Your child may read their books independently but 

their diaries must be signed by an adult. Please make 
sure your child’s diary is in school every day.  
 



Reminders 

 

School uniform must be worn at all times (except for 

during PE). Every year 6 pupil has been provided with a 
blazer, which must be worn every day. In hot weather, 

children will be told when blazers are not required to be 
brought to school.  

Please send your child with a water bottle every day. 

How can you help at home? 

 

We value the support of all parents and carers. If you 

feel you can help in any way with the work we are 
covering then please let us know or if you would like 

any further information regarding this term’s curriculum 
please do not hesitate to contact school.  

 
We hope you have had a lovely time over the half term. 

This half term will have a large focus on supporting the 

children’s confidence as we move towards their SATS 

tests in May. The Year 6 team are looking forward to 
seeing you all and working together to continue our very 
exciting and productive year. We hope that you enjoy the 

new challenges and approaches to learning that Year 6 
has to offer! 

 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Mr Holder and Mrs Ferris  


